
CENTRAL HUDSON GAS & ELECTRIC CORPORATION 
284 SOUTH AVENUE 

POUGHKEEPSIE, NEW YORK 12601 
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Re: CHG&E Compliance Filing: Case 08-E-0887 

Hourly Pricing Provision Expansion 
 

 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
  
 Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” or the “Company”) hereby 
submits the proposed tariff amendment listed below to become effective August 14, 2010. 
   

P.S.C. No. 15 - Electricity 
 

13th Revised Leaf No. 184.2.1 
 

Pursuant to Ordering Clause No. 1 of the Commissions’ February 11, 2010 Order in this Case, the 
Company filed on March 9, 2010 tariff leaves to effectuate the expansion of the Company’s mandatory 
Hourly Pricing Program to all S.C. No. 2 customers with demands exceeding 500 kW in any two of the 
previous twelve months. After further consultations with PSC Staff it has been determined that in order for 
the Company to move forward with HPP expansion and meet its proposed October 1, 2010 deadline for 
meter installations, it must offer customers the option to have the Company provide the required 
telecommunications to the meter through the use of cell meters. The Company is filing the tariff leaf listed 
above to effectuate the use of cell meters with Company provided communications. The Company proposes 
to recover the cost of the cellular service from customers choosing this option through an adder to the 
existing incremental monthly charge. 

 
As directed in Ordering Clause No. 3 of the aforementioned Order, the requirements of 66(12)(b) 

of the Public Service Law as to newspaper publication have been waived. 
 
 Questions related to this filing should be directed to Stacy Powers at 845-486-5815. 
 
 
         Yours very truly, 
 
 
 
         Michael L. Mosher 
           Vice President - Regulatory Affairs 
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